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BEER & BURGER

CHRISTMAS PARTY

Let us do the cooking the night
before Thanksgiving. Join us for Beer
& Burger, Wednesday November 25th,
5:00-8:00. If you would prefer carry
out call ahead and we can have your
order ready when you get here. 

Join us on Friday, December 18th for
our Annual Christmas Party. The Club
will have complimentary soup and
munchies for all who would like to
join in the festivities. No outside food,
please. 

Looking for an easy stocking stuffer or
gift idea this Christmas? MCC Gift
Cards and Social Memberships* are
great gift ideas! Help the club and
shop local this Christmas Season! 

CHRISTMAS GIFTS

*A friendly reminder, any Kearney County resident visiting the Country Club more
than 3 times a year should have a social membership.



If you purchased raffle tickets for the
fundraiser this past spring we will be
refunding your money. We hope to
schedule a fundraiser for
2021 when we can get
back to a new normal. 

RAFFLE TICKETS2021 BOARD MEMBERS

SHOW STOPPER
Restaurants, Bars, Bottle Clubs, and
Gentlemen’s Clubs remain open for dine-
in.
Patrons will be required to be seated
while on premise unless they are placing
an order, using the restroom, or playing
games.
100% of rated occupancy, but six (6) feet
of separation required between tables.
Bar seating is permitted but six (6) feet of
separation must be maintained between
parties.
Maximum of eight (8) individuals in a
party (groups larger than eight (8) will
need to split into multiple tables).
Self-serve buffets and salad bars are
permitted.

Bars  & Restaurants

WINTER HOURS & HOLIDAY CLOSURES

Winter Hours are 4:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., 7 days a week through

December 18th. Starting December 19th, the Clubhouse will be
closed on Saturdays until Spring.
Closed Thanksgiving Day

Friday, November 27th open 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Closed Christmas Eve & Christmas Day

Closed New Year 's Eve & New Year 's Day 

Interested in being more involved? We are
looking to fill 3 positions on the MCC Board

of Directors for 2020. Please have names
submitted by January 4th. Ballots will be

included in the 2021 dues mailing. We will
count votes and announce the new board

members at the Annual Meeting in January. 

COVID
REGULATIONS


